
PUBLIC NOTICE OF PRE-ACCREDITATION STATUS 
 

   “The Union County College ,Practical Nursing program is pursuing 
accreditation from the National League for Nursing Commission for 
Nursing  Education Accreditation(NLN) CNEA) , located at 2600 
Virginia    Ave. ,NW, 8th Floor ,Washington, DC 20037; phone 202-909-
2500. Interested parties are invited to submit third-party comments in 
writing directly to NLN CNEA , attention Lusetha Rolle, NLN CNEA 
Manager of Accreditation Services, no later than March 19,2019.”   
 


